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Alexus Austin

From: Katherine Fleming
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 9:19 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Letter from Senator Latvala

 Please place the attached e-mail in docket correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
140226-EI. 
 
Thank you, 
Katherine 
 

From: Julie I. Brown  
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 4:37 PM 
To: Katherine Fleming; Joann Parsons 
Subject: Fwd: Letter from Senator Latvala 
 
KF-please place in docket file. Thanks. 

 
Commissioner Julie I. Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
jibrown@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6030 (Office) 
(850) 413-6031 (Fax) 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Julie I. Brown" <JIBrown@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Date: November 25, 2015 at 2:19:21 PM EST 
To: CADDELL.TRACY <CADDELL.TRACY@flsenate.gov> 
Subject: Re: Letter from Senator Latvala 

Yes, I received it. Have a wonderful Thanksgiving. 

 
Commissioner Julie I. Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
jibrown@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6030 (Office) 
(850) 413-6031 (Fax) 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
DEC 01, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 07641-15



2

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the 
public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
On Nov 25, 2015, at 2:00 PM, CADDELL.TRACY <CADDELL.TRACY@flsenate.gov> wrote: 

Please contact me on Monday to let me know if you received the letter that was 
emailed today, Nov. 25th. 
  
Tracy Caddell 
  
Legislative Assistant to 
Senator Jack Latvala 
26133 US Hwy 19 N, Suite 201        404 S. Monroe St., 408S 
Clearwater, FL 33763                      Tallahassee, FL 32399-1100 
  
(727) 793-2797                                 (850) 487-5020 
(727) 793-2799                                 (850) 487-5517 fax 
  




